
 

 

 

 

 

 
 19th September 2024 

 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
School Christmas Card Project – School Print World 
 
The Friends of Haywood Village Academy (PTFA) has some exciting news for all of us ahead 
of the holiday season! We are thrilled to announce a fantastic opportunity that allows your 
children's creativity to adorn your Christmas celebrations in a unique and memorable way. 
The PTFA has partnered again with School Print Word, a professional printing service, to 
transform your child's artwork into high-quality Christmas Cards, Gift Tags, Mugs, and more. 
 
Imagine the joy and pride on your child's face when they see their drawings come to life on 
beautifully produced items, ready to be shared with family and friends as heartfelt gifts.  
 
Here's how it works: 
1. Your child will be given an Artwork Template in their book bag to create a drawing they 
would love to see on Christmas cards, gift tags, etc. 
2. Submit the artwork to us by Friday the 4th of October, following the guidelines provided. 
3. You will be sent a card sample and online ordering form to complete at home. 
4. Your personalised items will be delivered to the school in time to spread the festive cheer 
with your unique and special gifts. 
 
Prices have been thoughtfully considered to ensure that these keepsakes are accessible to 
every family, with the added benefit that a portion of the proceeds will go towards 
supporting HVA school projects. 
 
We believe this initiative offers a beautiful way to showcase our children's talents while 
adding that personal touch to your holiday season. An order form and further details about 
the submission process will follow shortly.  
 
Thank you for your continuous support and enthusiasm.  
 
Warmest regards, 
 
HVA PTFA 


